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Cooking Club

Art Attack Club

Dear families,

We hope you’ve had a wonderful week! Here’s what’s been happening 
and what’s coming up in our program:

Our gingerbread village is nearly complete! The children have poured 
their creativity into this festive project, and we are so proud of their 
teamwork. A special shout-out to Emilia Allett, who took on a leadership 
role and guided her peers to bring the village to life. It’s looking fantastic, 
and we can’t wait for you to see it!

We’re excited to welcome new prep parents to explore our service. This 
is a wonderful opportunity to see how our program runs, meet the team, 
and get a feel for what your child’s before and after school care 
experience will be like. Please feel free to stop by!

The countdown is on—only four weeks until our end-of-school 
celebration! The children are buzzing with ideas to make this a 
memorable event. We’re thrilled to be planning this exciting party, and 
we’ll share more details as we finalize the activities. Stay tuned!

Thank you for your ongoing support of our program. If you have any 
questions or suggestions, feel free to reach out.

Warm regards,

Eric

Director of Team Kid Before and After School Care
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Cheltenham East Team Kids

Last School Day Party

Farewell to Our Grade 6’s 

25th November

Party Planning Club

Art Attack Club

Epic Game Club

20th  December

16th - 20th December
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